














Children from the local Fairisle School were invited by 
Raymond Brown to visit our Nursling Recycling Facility 

once again this year to learn about the site and how 
recycling affects the environment.  The 94 children were 

split into four groups and taken around the site by coach, 
learning about how the business recycles the material 

received.  A classroom lesson was also provided to look at 
recycling and household materials that can be reused. 

To commence the tour, each coach of students was driven onto the 
weighbridge and two student volunteers from each group were taken into 

the weighbridge office to sign for and receive a ticket from Ben Deeley, 
Weighbridge Operator.  To give the children an idea of the scale, Tim O’Leary 

compared the coach weights to African Elephants.

Tim acted as the tour guide for the site visits, pointing out the different plant 
operations on site, the staff roles and all the materials received.  He explained 

how each of the materials are recycled and where they go to be reused to help 
the children complete their worksheets.  

In the classroom, the children were given a recycling lesson by Justin Ebbutt, 
Site Manager, and were provided with cut out paper hands in several colours, 

which they used to write recycling messages on (based on what they had 
learned).  They were invited to stick the paper hands onto their school’s own 

Recycling Tree to form a leaf effect, the tree is now on display in the site 
meeting room, with 94 leaves and 94 different recycling messages.

Tim O’Leary, Operations Director, commented: “It was great to see the 
enthusiasm from the pupils taking part. It is so important to help the children 
understand the pressures on the environment, the world’s resources and the 

part that they can play in improving things for the future. It is also good to see 
them having fun whilst learning!”
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Grab Lorry Driver Nick Bunn visited Sarisbury Green 
Junior School to deliver two tonnes of topsoil, 
donated by Raymond Brown to enable the school to 
start their allotment renovation project in March.

The school were provided with their allotment earlier 
this year and have been requesting support from 
local businesses so that they can develop it.  They 
are the first school within Hampshire to have their 
own allotment, and a group of Year 6 students are 
putting together a gardening club to work on it as 
part of their Civic Award.

The school’s new gardening club, ‘SJS Ground Force’, 
now has over 48 student volunteers and will be 
renovated by both children and volunteer parents. 
Their plan is to grow fruit and vegetables as well as 
flowers planted to encourage bees and wildlife.

Cleaning Up
In March we donated some mini vests to 1st 
Whiteley Cubs for their litter picking day, and in 
April we donated a skip to the village of Longparish 
for their Spring Clean Up Day.
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Great skip company
“Great skip company, reliable, 

promised time keeping 100%, great 
communication, 100% helpful staff and 

customer orientated to go the extra 
mile to assist all requirements, would 

never use anyone else as they couldn’t 
match the service we currently receive”

Steve

brownskips are the best
“They deliver and pick up on time, 
their office staff are great and their 
drivers are highly skilled, polite and 
understanding of clients needs. Plus 

the price is good!

What more could I ask for ... sorry 
can’t think of anything!

Thanks for making our build just that 
little bit less stressful.”

Mark

Very easy to do business 
with!

“The team at Brownskips were 
efficient and really helpful. We 

needed a permit for the skip as it 
was in a parking bay and they did it 
all. They even extended the permit 

for us too. They delivered and picked 
up perfectly on time - no nasty 

surprises! The online booking process 
was simple to use too. I’d happily 

recommend them.”

Ann

Trusty supplier
“We have been working with you for 

over a year now on a weekly basis 
and we cannot fault the service. We’re 
looking forward to continuing a great 
working relationship over the years to 

come.”

Enterprise

Awesome Service
“Awesome service, delivered exactly 

when they said, was carefully put 
down on a tarpaulin and some 
3x2 I’d laid out, would highly 

recommend :-)”

Lance 

Easy to deal with - 
outstanding

“Easy to deal with and I appreciated 
the follow up calls to find out if I’d like 
to extend the booking. A real pleasure 
to deal with - 5 star and would highly 

recommend.”

Mrs Jennings

The best is here!
“Searched online and found the 

most user friendly website so went 
with it. The whole waste business 

seems complicated but not with this 
company. I cannot praise the website 

or the customer service enough.  I 
ordered a 15yd RORO for concrete 

only to discover before delivery that 
the concrete was not as thick as we 

first thought but had rubble and 
soil underneath. One phone call and 
the team in the office advised me of 
options and were extremely helpful 

and accommodating. I knew straight 
away I had made the correct decision.”

Bagsy

CUSTOMER FEEDBACK
Some of the excellent reviews received via Trustpilot since the last issue of TALK.  To 

read all of the reviews, please visit the Raymond Brown websites.

Ordered skip online
“Ordered Skip online, easy to follow 
via the website. I did however have 

query in regards to category of waste. 
Gentlemen on telephone was polite 
and very friendly. Skip drop off and 

collection done on time as requested.
Will use again, and do highly 

recommend.”

David

Simply perfect
“Simply perfect, arrived when said 

explained what we could put in, also 
that is we needed early collection the 

process, really easy to order online 
and lovely delivery driver.” 

Laura

RAYMOND BROWN IN 
THE COMMUNITY

IBA Aggregate 
In January, Fortis IBA undertook a classroom 
lesson and school assembly on IBA Aggregate 
at Longparish Primary School, explaining to the 
students what happens to their black bin waste and 
how it is processed into a secondary aggregate 
used for construction.  We also donated four new 
cameras to the students for them to take photos 
and use during school trips and activities.
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